
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

For Immediate Release – April 4, 2025 
 

 

Mayor Lethonia Barnes to Hold Press 

Conference in Collaboration with  

Keep Florence Beautiful 

 
Media Contacts: 

Lethonia Barnes, Mayor, lbarnes@cityofflorence.com or 843-665-3170  

Amanda Pope, Marketing, Communications, & Municipal Services Director, 

apope@citiyofflorence.com or 843-665-3113 

 

FLORENCE, SC – Mayor Lethonia Barnes and Chair of Keep Florence Beautiful Michelle 

Bailey will hold a press conference outside of the City Center located at 324 W. Evans Street, at 

2:00 pm on Tuesday, April 8, 2025.  

 

Mayor Barnes will discuss the details of upcoming community cleanup events in collaboration 

with Keep Florence Beautiful. These efforts will lead into the Keep Florence Beautiful Earth Day 

Takeover at the City Center Farmers Market and the Great American Clean-up, both happening 

on Saturday, April 19, 2025.  

 

The Mayor will also discuss the importance of community involvement in these efforts and the 

positive impact they will have on Florence, Stronger Together.  
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